

The Palisade Tourism Advisory Board is looking for volunteers!

The Town of Palisade is soliciting letters of interest from those wishing to serve on the Tourism Advisory Board.

Knowledge and experience in tourism, promotions, marketing, advertising, or special event planning and operation are desirable. Eligible applicants must live or own a business in the 81526 zip code.

The Tourism Advisory Board will help develop and implement marketing strategies for the Town of Palisade. Each newly appointed member shall serve a term until 2026. Meetings are monthly on the third Thursday of every month at 11:00 am at the Palisade Civic Center located at 341 West 7th Street in Palisade.

Interested parties should submit a letter of interest & application for volunteer position to:

Town Clerk P.O. Box 128 Palisade, CO 81526

email: kfrasier@townofpalisade.org

or in person at 175 E 3rd Street, Palisade.

Letters are due no later than July 12, 2024, at 4:30 pm.

Interviews and appointments will occur during a regular meeting of the Board of Trustees on Tuesday, July 23, 2024.

Please contact Town Clerk Keli Frasier at (970) 464-5602 or kfrasier@townofpalisade.org with questions.